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November 30, 2007

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

100 N. Fifth Ave., P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

As part of Comcast’s commitment to keep you informed about important developments
that affect our customers in your community, I am writing to notify you of a change in
the channel lineup and pay-per-view pricing.

Effective December 31, 2007, NOGGIN and The N networks will separate into two 24-
hour services (currently they share time on channel 131). As part of this change, Nick
GAS (Games and Sports) will go dark and The N will replace Nick GAS on channel 133.
Noggin will remain on channel 131. Customers will be notified by bill message.

Customers will also receive the following bill message regarding pay-per-view Video ON
DEMAND pricing:
As part of our continuing effort to keep you informed about your Comcast
Cable Services, we are writing to notify you of an upcoming price change.
Effective February 1, 2008, the prices for some pay-per-view movie releases
are changing. The price for “New Releases” will increase from $3.99 to $4.99
and the price for IFC in Theaters movie titles will increase from $5.99 to $6.99.
Please call Comcast at the number on your invoice if you have any questions.

Please direct any customer calls about Comcast products, services and prices to 1-888-
COMCAST. Our Customer Account Executives are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a
week. As always, feel free to contact me directly at 734-254-1888 with any questions
you may have.

Sincerely,

Frederick G. Eaton
Government Affairs Manager
Comcast, Midwest Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170




